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FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 
 

 

Title:  Engineering Expansion – Tree Removal  

 

Location: Engineering Expansion Project Site 

 

Description: Tree removal will take place on the site of the future Engineering 
and Computer Science Expansion (ECSE) and High Bay Research and 
Structures Lab (HBRSL) buildings. Trees were professionally 
assessed for removal due to constructability and safety concerns, or 
due to location within the footprint of the future Engineering 
buildings and works yard. The Engineering Expansion project is 
beginning construction in January 2024.  

New trees will be planted, and the university is committed to 
protecting and managing the ecological diversity of the natural 
areas on campus. 

Our Environmental Stewardship Strategy for this project including 
additional information on tree removal, usage, replacement and 
community consultation can be found at: 

 www.uvic.ca/engineeringexpansion 

  

Time frame: Tuesday, January 16 – Wednesday, January 17, 2024 

 

FMGT contact: Orianne Johnson, Project Manager 
 Adam Gerber, Project Manager 

 

Email address:  oriannejohnson@uvic.ca 
 apgerber@uvic.ca 

 

Phone:  250-216-0387 (OJ)  
 250-213-2055 (AG) 
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